
MINUTES 
BUDGET HEARING 

AMITY FIRE DISTRICT 
JUNE 10, 2024 

 

                                                              

Attendance: Jason Scharf     Staff:   Fire Chief Yocum 
  Matt Crawford         Judy Breeden 
  Amanda Christensen       
  Thomas Scheible     
  Dean Schulze (absent) 
Guests:   
                                                                                                                        
         
President Christensen called the budget hearing to order at 7:08 pm. 
 
Review 2024-25 budget. 
 
Chief Yocum reported that the purchase of the Yamhill engine will not happen before year end, if at all.   
The Capital Improvement Fund will now have a larger cash carryover then budgeted; we will be 
researching how those funds can be used in 2024-25. 
 
No public comment. 
 
No further discussion. 
 

Adjourn:  7:25 pm 
 

 

 


